
 United Nations  S/2012/397

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
5 June 2012 
 
Original: English 

 

12-36017 (E)    060612 
*1236017*  
 

  Letter dated 1 June 2012 from the Secretary-General to the 
President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to resolution 2027 (2011) of the Security Council 
dated 20 December 2011, in which the Council extended the mandate of the United 
Nations Office in Burundi (BNUB) until 15 February 2013.  

 In that connection, and following the appointment of Ms. Karin Landgren, my 
current Special Representative for Burundi and Head of BNUB, as the new Special 
Representative for Liberia, I wish to inform you of my intention to appoint 
Mr. Parfait Onanga-Anyanga (Gabon) as my new Special Representative for 
Burundi and Head of BNUB. Mr. Onanga-Anyanga is currently serving as Director 
of the Office of the Deputy Secretary-General.  
 
 

(Signed) BAN Ki-moon 

 


